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From: Communications <Communications@southderbyshire.gov.uk> 
Sent: 14 November 2023 3:48 PM 
Subject: Our Draft Council Plan 2024-2028 

  

Dear Parish Councils, 
  

  
Our Heads of Service, Leadership Team and Councillors have been working hard 
over the last few months to put together a draft Council Plan 2024-2028 and the 
council is pleased to say that we have now agreed our priorities, aims and outcomes. 
  
The draft plan is important for parish’s, residents, staff, and partners as it sets the 
foundations of the council’s ambitions over the next four years. 
  
Please take time to look through the document as we continue to develop and final-
ise the Council Plan. You can view the draft plan here. 
  
If you do have any comments regarding the plan, please email them to: communi-
cations@southderbyshire.gov.uk by the 8 December 2023. 
  

We will endeavour to continue to keep you informed of the Council Plan’s progress 
and thank you once again for your support. 
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